
 

 

Autumn 2025 

The Perinatal Institute is pleased to announce the dates  

of an upcoming series of webinars. 

 

Sessions are held from 12:30 – 13:30, on MS Teams.  

Attendance is free. 

 

September 24th (Wednesday):  

The Big Baby Trial: improving maternal choices  

 -  with answers to FAQs received since publication 

 

October 21st (Tuesday):  

New customised charts for twins  

 -  for better identification of pregnancies at risk 

 

November 20th (Thursday):  

GAP-SCORE: key messages from 12 months of NHS data 

-  learning from ‘Near Misses’ and how to avoid them 

 

Further information to follow. 

 

To register, please complete the form linked here: 

https://contact.perinatal.org.uk/webinars 

https://contact.perinatal.org.uk/webinars

